BARRETT TOWNSHIP OPEN SPACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

MARCH 16 2013

Present: Frank May, Patti O'Keefe, Sally Duffy, Paul Stotsenburg and Dale Price

Absent: Bill Barry

Frank May and Patti O’Keefe briefed the group on the PARC meeting held at Paradise on February 22™ ?

Emphasis for Open Space organizations, County, Townships and Land Trusts, given the shortage of
acquisition funding, should be on establishing linkages between existing protected areas.

Discussion was held regarding the continuing need for a Barrett open space and recreational
management plan. Paul was asked to follow up with the Supervisors on the status of conversations with
Skytop regarding trail access to the Mt. Wismer overlook.

Patti showed everyone a copy of the trail map for the Passold Farm Preserve that has been worked up
by George Bisila at the County.

The group thought it would be a good idea to have the next EAC meeting at the Gravel Preserve to look
for Mating Woodcocks.

There, being no further discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm





